
Dear Senators, 
 
HB 4145 is a truly awful piece of legislation that should never have even been proposed! What ever 
happened to the American law premise that a person is "innocent until proven guilty in a court of law?" 
HB 4145 affords no such protection--no trial before a jury of peers, etc. All someone has to do is launch 
some wild or revengeful accusations, and the person accused loses their firearms! 
 
This is not right, not fair, and is, in my opinion, completely unconstitutional. It is completely lacking in 
common sense, and really does nothing to protect women at all. It is simply an attack on honest gun 
owners. 
 
Please vote "NO" on this terrible bill. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hugh F. Simpson 
 


